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Dear Donors and Prayer Partners:


Lois Osborne emailed me this morning and asked 
me to pass on the information that she has been 
definitely scheduled for the cataract surgery on 
one eye next Wednesday, August 22nd. If that 
surgery goes well, the Dr will operate on the other 
eye soon. This surgery has been postponed 
several times due to her diabetes, but that seems 
to be under better control now.


Lois is understandable happy to finally have the 
surgery scheduled, but a bit nervous at the same time. She does however know that the 
prayers of many will really help both the Dr and herself do so much better.


 Lois has no health insurance and the surgery also requires some expensive eye drops, so she 
might appreciate some extra financial help if that is possible. Surgeries in Kenya require the 
payment even before the surgery is done, so we have drained her medical savings fund plus 
some from her own personal account. The Lord is GOOD!


Thanks for listening and praying!

Blessings,

Sue


